
Memorandum  

 

To:  Mayor and City Council  

 

From:  Evan Byrd, Interim Fleet Management Staff 

 

Date:  July 7, 2015 

 

Subject: Bid Tabulation for One (1) New 2016 One-Ton Crew Cab Pickup 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the City of Gillette awards the bid to Thunder Basin Ford of Gillette, Wyoming in the 

amount of $33,472.86 for their bid on One (1) New 2016 Ford F-350 Crew Cab Pickup. 

 

 

Bidder Model  Bid Price  Notes 

Thunder Basin Ford, 

Gillette, Wyoming 2016 F-350 Crew Cab Pickup $33,472.86 

Recommended, 

Lowest Bid 

Greiner Motor Company, 

Casper, Wyoming 2016 F-350 Crew Cab Pickup $33,861.00  

Freemont Motors,  

Sheridan, Wyoming 2016 F-350 Crew Cab Pickup $34,547.00  

Greiner Motor Company, 

Casper, Wyoming 

2016 3500 Dodge Tradesman 

Crew Cab Pickup $34,926.00  

    

    

 Account number   Budget Amount  

Amount 

Charged to 

Account Balance 

604-30-37-419-70-47610 $48,000 $33,472.86 $14,527.14 

 

 

Background 

 

This is a replacement unit for the Fire Department’s Unit 405, a staff vehicle, which is up for 

replacement due to high mileage.  This replacement unit was approved in the budget.  The 

remaining funds will be used to upfit the truck with lights, fire department signage, safety 

equipment, etc. 

 

 

 

 


